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Hello,

I’m just quickly sending a short submission, as I only just heard about the proposed
changes to home education.  

I home educated both of my daughters, who are now adults.   I’m glad I homeschooled and
know it was best for them.  

I was a single parent and found the hoop jumping, after becoming registered, a strain that
didn’t benefit their education at all.  

Rather than making things even more difficult and painful for those providing this
education to the children, I would like to see the home education experience enhanced with
positive input from the Education Department.  Resources, group excursions and
activities.  A friendly, helpful supportive service that benefits the education of
homeschooled children, rather than the hostile attitude towards home educating parents
and the punishing, excruciating documents that take precious time away from the children.

Sorry this is rushed.  Thank you for taking the time to read it.

Sharon Norton 




